The Morristown Clean Communities Committee

Invites you to join your neighbors and friends for the
Speedwell Area Clean-Up                        Saturday, September 28, 2013  Event will be cancelled if there is “heavy rain”.                    
New Contest this Year: Butts Up!
Your chance to win a $50 Morristown Partnership Gift Certificate.

Come to the Speedwell Firehouse Parking Lot at 9:00 am to receive your work assignment, supplies                     and light refreshments.
If possible, bring work gloves, a rake or a broom.

For more information and for rain cancellation call:
Kathleen Margiotta (973) 644-4363, or 

k-margiotta@townofmorristown.org
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Help Keep Morristown Beautiful!






